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Week commencing 06.03.2023 

 

Lin-Manuel Miranda Class Amaia and Florence 

Elvis Class Macey and Fatmir 

Dolly Parton Class Rei and Xanthe 
Otis Redding Class Sienna F and Roman 

Nina Simone Class Bell and Emmanuel 

                    Jimmy Cliff Class Jack and Feyza 

Duke Ellington Class Henry and Omer 

Tracey Chapman Class Whole class 

 
Message from Neela 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
Book Week at Grasmere has been spectacular! The staff team worked 
hard to plan a rich, fun and engaging week that would spark 
everyone's love of reading, and I think they did really well. A big thank 
you to them, as well as all of you as parents. I know many of you 
helped to organise, decorate then tidy up the disco.  
 
The book fair has been very successful. Don't forget it will be running 
at the beginning and end of each day until Monday.  
Pilates has been very successful for staff and parents. We have 
decided to make all the sessions free so please do come along on 
Mondays at 2.20pm, it's a great way to start the week.  
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
 
Neela 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Star of the Week! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 
 

13th – 17th March: British 

Science Week 2023 
 

13th March: Pilates for parents 

@14.20pm 
 

14th March: Nursery Assembly 
@9.15am 
 

14th March: Reception Class trip 

to the Garden classroom @12.00-

15.30pm 
 

14th March: Spain Trip - Parent 

Meeting @15.30-16.30pm 
 

15th March: Year 4 to Garden 

classroom @9.00-11.30pm 
 

18th March: Spring Jumble Sale 

@10.30-12.30pm 
 

20th March: Pilates for parents 

@14.20pm 
 

20th March: EYFS/KS1 music 

recital @2.30-3.30 

 

21st March: Year 3 Assembly 

@9.00am 
 

22nd March: Year 6 SATs briefing 

for parents @15.30-16.00pm 
 

27th March: KS2 Music recital 

@14.30-15.30pm – No Pilates 
 

28th March: Reception Assembly 

@9.10am 
 

30th March: Easter Egg Hunt 
 

31st March: School Ends/Easter 

Holidays @1pm – Year 3 Garden 

Classroom @12.00-15.30pm 
 

18th April: Children Return 

 



Nursery – Lin-Manuel Miranda class 
We all had a great time dressing up for book week. The children loved dressing up in smart uniform for 
Matilda Day with Mrs Wormwood and also enjoyed their own costumes for world book day. Thank you all 
for your participation.  

  
 

Reception – Elvis class 

This week in reception we turned our classroom into George's Marvellous Medicine lab and made our own 
marvellous medicine, it was very messy but lots of fun. We also had an amazing world book day ALL the 
children looked wonderful.  

   
 

Year One – Dolly Parton class  
Year 1 chosen author for world book day was Dr Seuss. Inspired by cat in the hat. They designed and made 
their own top hats. 

 
 



Year Two – Otis Redding class 
This week Otis class have had so much fun throughout all the book week activities. As a part of our Matilda 
day activities, for science, we made newts fly using our mind power just like Matilda! Well, we did use a bit 
of help from static electricity in order to conduct this scientific trick.  

     
 Year Three – Nina class  
Nina class have loved celebrating World Book Week. We have enjoyed exploring our illustration skills, 
experiencing a school day with visits from Miss Trunchball and dressing up as our favourite characters. 

Year Four – Jimmy Cliff class  
We had the most amazing time this week celebrating our love for books. We are very pleased with the 66 
pugs leading the way on our classroom door and our new book marks.  

    Year Five – 
Duke Ellington class 

We've had a great time celebrating World Book Day in Year 5, especially as we turned it into World Book 
Week with lots of fun and colourful activities to help us get inspired to read more! The BFG by Roald Dahl 
was our feature book and we made our own dream jars. 

 



Year Six – Tracey Chapman class 
Year 6 have had a really busy week. Book week was a huge success, and we're really proud of the bags 

we've made, inspired by The Boy at the Back of the Class. Year 6 all worked incredibly hard.  

   
 
Reading Week 
It has been so exciting to see the children's classroom doors transform into book covers throughout Book Week. Can 
you work out the title for each 'cover'? The winner will be announced next week.  
We also wanted to give a special mention to Year 6's fantastic book corner, decorated with their hand-made, book 
tote bags!  

    

 
 
 

Attendance 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Lin-Manuel Miranda 98.1%     

Elvis 91.8% 

Dolly 95.0% 

Otis Redding 97.0% 

Nina Simone 92.2% 

Jimmy Cliff 98.6%    
Duke Ellington 92.8% 

Tracey Chapman 
99.6%   well done Year 6 

Whole School 95.4% 

Call 020 7249 7278 to report your child’s absence or late attendance. 

Or email: absencehotline@grasmere.hackney.sch.uk 

 



  



Please volunteer at our Jumble Sale next Saturday! 

https://volunteersignup.org/events/summary/452391 

 

Thank you! 

 

    

https://volunteersignup.org/events/summary/452391


 



 


